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COMPANY UPDATE – FEDERAL COURT APPLICATION  
 

Wangle Technologies Limited (ASX:WGL) (the Company) advises that its Federal Court application for 

validating orders is currently listed for a final hearing on 7 June 2018 at 2:15pm (WST). 

 

As previously announced, the Company has become aware that a total of 3 share issues made in 

November 2016 and December 2017 were not accompanied by the issue of a valid cleansing notice so 

as to permit immediate trading of these shares. The Company advises that all recipients have been 

contacted by the Company in writing. 

 

The Company lodged a cleansing prospectus with the Australian Securities and Investments 

Commission on 11 May 2018 to cleanse all such shares so that subsequent trading is not subject to 

secondary trading restrictions under the Act. 

 

The Company confirms that it will continue to comply with its obligations of continuous disclosure 

during this period of suspension. 

 

- ENDS - 
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